
Notice of Manitoba Hydro OASIS Change – Oct 1, 2012  
 
 
Manitoba Hydro OASIS Users:  
 
MISO is in the process of upgrading the Physical Scheduling System (PSS) and replacing its current 
OASIS. The estimated date for full cutover is Mid February 2013.  
 
For more information please go to https://oasis.midwestiso.org/OASIS/MISO Notice to Customers. 
or email PSSOASIS@misoenergy.org 
  


